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June 29 

Pres. Pete’s Year in 

Review 

 

July 6 

Club Planning Day 

 

July 13 

Amy Pollard, Program 

Chair 

 

July 17 

Iowa Games Cycling 

Race 

 

July 20 

Vern Condon, Program 

Chair 

 

July 27 

Becky Dose, Program 

Chair 

 

August 3 

George Maybee, 

Program Chair 

 

August 10 

Ann Haugland, 

Program Chair 

 

August 17 

DG Chris Knapp’s 

Annual Club Visit 

 

 

 

Jeff Anderson, Editor 

 

Pres. Pete Frangos 

 

District Gov.  Loring 

Miller 

 

RI Pres. Ravi Ravindran 

 

Pres. Pete called the final 
meeting to of the 2015-16 
Rotary year to order and 
order and welcomed 
Isidro who was visiting 
once again. Pete noted 
that Pres. Elect Troy will 
be running the show next 
week and will be 
facilitating a Kick Off 
Planning session.  Troy 
asked members to think 
about the following 
question over the coming 
week in preparation for 
the meeting:  What would 
you like to say we have 
accomplished as a 
Rotary Club one year 
from today? 
 
Craig reminded everyone 
that he could still use 
more volunteers to serve 

It’s a Wrap! 

PAUL HARRIS FELLOW RECOGNITION 
Pres. Pete called past 
past-president Megan 
forward to recognize two 
club awarded Paul Harris 
recognitions for the year.  
Megan presented Jeff 
Anderson with a Paul 
Harris Plus Four pin in 
recognition of his years of 
work on Rotary Buzzer 
and coordinating the 
Highway Litter Pick up 

as road marshals for the 
Iowa Games Cycling race 
on July 17. Members will 
meet at the Boone & 
Scenic Valley Railroad at 
7:30. The race begins at 
8:00 and should be 
completed by 10:00 at the 
latest. 
 

WE’RE NUMBER 
TWO:but we could be 

NUMBER ONE! 
Dave Cook shared that 
we are currently in 
second place in per 
capita giving among all 
clubs in District 6000.  
We are sitting at per 
member giving of $355 
and West Liberty is at 
$359, so it’s a horserace.  
Dave encouraged 
members to consider 

making additional 
donations to The Rotary 
Foundation before 
Midnight tomorrow to try 
and move into first 
place. This would be 
quite an 
accomplishment for our 
club, so if you are 
thinking for making an 
extra contribution, now 
would be a great time to 
make it!  You can call 
TRF at 1-866-976-8279 
to make your donation. 

 
2016 PHF Recipients 

Pete Frangos and Jeff 
Anderson 

 

and Pres. Pete received 
his Paul Harris Plus One 
pin in recognition of his 
tremendous leadership as 
our club president this 
past year and for co-
chairing the Pulled Pork 
Dinner for several years. 
Congratulations to Jeff 
and Pete. 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some  

Pres. Pete’s Boone Rotary Year in 

Review 

Pres. Pete began by expressing his 
appreciation for the support of the 
entire club over the past year, and in 
particular to members of board who 
provided their help and guidance 
along the way.  In one of his final acts 
as president Pete did say we had his 
permission to remove the bows from 
our name badges  (the bows having 
served as a reminded that this year’s 
theme was “Be a Gift to Rotary”!  Pete 
shared that our club had a number of 
very successful fundraisers including 
the Pulled Pork Dinner which raised
over $5000 and our recent auction 
which probably (the final numbers 
aren’t quite determined) raised around 
$15,000.  Pete highlighted that our 
fundraising efforts allowed us to 
support of host of great projects 
including $6750 in scholarships, the 
dictionary project, FAMSCO (Fire and 
Medical Supply Company), MOST 
(Miles of Smiles Team, Y Camp 
scholarships, Little League 
Sponsorship, the Pufferbilly  Spelling 
Bee, and Operation Warm that 
provided coats to 96 students in need. 
Pete thanked Amy for all her work in 
writing the District Matching Grant 
proposal that will result in five AEDs 
(defibrillators) being donated to the 
Boone Schools, Lisa for coordinating 
Operation Warm, Mary for co-chairing 
the Pulled Pork Dinner, and Abby for 
all her efforts as chair of Rotary 
Auction.  Pete also highlighted that 

our club received 100% Paul Harris 
recognition AND was recognized as the 
volunteers of the year by the Iowa Sports 
Foundation for our years of serving as road 
marshals of the Iowa Games Cycling race.  
We are proud that Isidro is going to be 
serving as a RYLA Counselor and traveling 
to Italy as RYE student and we all enjoyed 
having   Inga from Norway with us a RYE 
this past year.  
Thank you and congratulations to Pres. 
Pete for his outstanding leadership resulting 
in another successful year of service for the 
Boone Rotary Club! 

 
Pres. Pete displaying the Pres. Plaque 
presented by the club in recognition of 

his outstanding leadership this past 
year! 

 

  

 
Passing the 

Gavel 
 
 

2015-16 President Pete Frangos 
passing the gavel to 2016-17 

President Troy Thompson 

 

 

Congratulations on another 
great Rotary year! Let’s have 
another one this coming year! 


